ANRCETI CONVENES SECOND PUBLIC HEARING SESSION ON INTERCONNECTION COST CALCULATION METHODOLOGY
The National Regulatory Agency for Electronic Communications and Information Technology (ANRCETI – www.anrceti.md) is inviting providers of electronic communications networks and services, other interested parties to the second public hearing session on the draft Methodology of Cost Calculation for Interconnection and Access Services, scheduled for Tuesday July 14, 15.00, at ANRCETI office, 5th floor, Conference Room (134, Stefan cel Mare bd.). 
The public consultation on the draft document took place on May 6 – 25, 2009 and on June 18 the Agency organized the first public hearing session on this subject, having as participants representatives of companies SA ”Moldtelecom”, SA ”Moldcell”, SA ”Orange Moldova” and SRL „Arax-Impex”. The discussions focused on the proposals and commentaries advanced by the parties with reference to the draft document. It was decided to summon an additional public hearing session in order to address all the challenging issues.       

So far, the Ministries of Economy and Commerce, of Finance, of Information Development, the National Agency for Competition Protection, the providers SA ”Moldtelecom” and SA ”Moldcell” provided feedback to ANRCETI with reference to the document under consideration.  Their comments were included in the synthesis of proposals and recommendations, made publicly available on the Agency Web site. 

The draft Methodology was developed by the Agency pursuant to Art. 43 (1) of the Law on Electronic Communications and intends to establish the LRIC methodological principles to be applied in developing the cost calculation models for wholesale interconnection and access services. The Explanatory Note to the document states that LRIC represents a generic name for a group of methodological approaches                                                                       of cost calculation, in which the relevant cost is related to the additional cost incurred by a provider, when he increases the production volume in order to provide the services for which the costs are calculated.
Those interested in providing additional feedback to the document are welcome to do so before Monday, July 11, to e-mail: vladimir.vozian@anrceti.md. Telephone: 251-337.
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